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We have had a very exciting week of festive fun in Pre-Reception! To commence the week, we 
began looking at our focus story ‘The Gingerbread Man’. The children participated in lots of 
activities including making their very own giant Gingerbread Man. 
 
On Wednesday morning we went on a trip to Ilkley Theatre to watch the live show ‘Dear 
Santa’. The children thoroughly enjoyed the captivating performance and loved meeting Santa 
in his grotto after the show. Such a magical experience. 
 
Last but most definitely not least, Pre-Reception performed in the Christmas Nativity, ‘Away 
in a Manger’. The children amazed us with their confidence and fantastic singing. We are so 
proud of you Pre-Reception, well done! 
 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
 
 
Miss Gabrielle Bull 
 


